
MAY
NEWSLETTER

Dear GMAIS Mommies and Daddies

As we step into the beautiful month of May, it’s hard to believe
how quickly this school year has flown by! The classroom is
buzzing with excitement as our little learners continue to grow,
explore, and blossom like spring flowers.

This month, we’re celebrating all the milestones your children
have reached, both big and small. From tying their shoes to
making new friends and learning new songs, every
achievement is a reason to be proud.

We’re also looking forward to special celebrations this month,
including  Mother’s Day , Parent - Teacher Conferences,
Children’s day and Teachers’ Appreciation Week. These
moments give us a chance to reflect on the joy and growth
we’ve shared as a school community.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support and
partnership. It’s truly a privilege to watch your children learn
and shine each day.

Wishing you all a joyful and sunny May!



Reminders

May 2, Friday
Little Einstein and Kindergarten
Classes

May 9, Friday 
Little Newton, Darwin and
Shakespeare Classes

Please take note that there will
be NO SCHOOL for all the
students with 9am to 3pm
schedule on the said dates.

When your child is sick, please
keep them home. Allow your
child plenty of time to recover.
They must be Fever Free for at
least 24 hours before they
return to school for the
protection of the other children.

June 27, Friday is the Graduation

Day of our Kindergarten and

Einstein Classes. The school

 will be closed on this day.

School will be closed on
Monday, May 26, 2025 for
Memorial day holiday.

MEMORIAL DAY

We will be having General
Cleaning and Pest Control
on May 23, Friday. Pick - up
time on the said date will be
4:00 p.m.

GRADUATION DAY

PARENT - TEACHER CONFERENCE

EARLY PICK - UP

ILLNESS POLICY



Reminders

To ensure a smooth and safe drop-off and pick-up experience
for all families, please take note of the following guidelines:

5-Minute Limit Inside the Facility
For the safety of our students and the efficiency of our routines,
parents are not permitted to stay inside the school facility for
more than 5 minutes during drop-off and pick-up.

Keep Hallways Clear
Please help us maintain a safe and calm environment by
avoiding crowding in hallways, classrooms, and entrances.

Quick Transitions Help Everyone
Quick goodbyes and prompt exits help reduce congestion and
ensure all students can arrive and leave safely and on time.

Please make an appointment if you wish to discuss
important matters or concerns with your child/ren’s
teachers

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in helping
us maintain a secure and well-organized school environment
for everyone.

Important Drop-Off & Pick-Up Reminders for Parents



Happy
Mother’s Day

Wishing a joyful and love-filled Mother’s Day to the
heart of every home — Mom!

 Your care, patience, and endless love shape the
little hearts in our classrooms. Thank you for all

you do!



May 5‌May 5‌



HAPPY TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK!

THIS WEEK, WE PAUSE TO CELEBRATE YOU—THE HEART OF
OUR SCHOOL. YOUR PATIENCE, CREATIVITY, AND ENDLESS
DEDICATION MAKE OUR SCHOOL A PLACE WHERE LITTLE

LEARNERS FEEL SAFE, LOVED, AND INSPIRED EVERY SINGLE
DAY.

THANK YOU FOR THE HUGS YOU GIVE, THE SMILES YOU
SHARE, AND THE LESSONS—BOTH BIG AND SMALL—YOU

TEACH WITH SO MUCH CARE. YOU SHAPE NOT ONLY YOUNG
MINDS, BUT YOUNG HEARTS, AND THE IMPACT YOU HAVE

REACHES FAR BEYOND THE CLASSROOM.

WE SEE YOU. WE APPRECIATE YOU. AND WE ARE SO
GRATEFUL TO HAVE YOU AS PART OF OUR GMAIS FAMILY.

Teacher Appreciation Week

May 5-9


